
Exhibit 17 
Date: 12/18/2020 

 
 
From: Diane Tracey [mailto:traceymd@live.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 1:50 PM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Jordan Cove LNG expired permit 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
 
Dear members, 
 
As a 40 year North Bend resident and homeowner, I respectfully ask that you reject Pembina’s 
request for an extension.   
 
At minimum I believe that the rights of local property owners must be considered over a 
Canadian fossil fuel corporation.  Fossil fuels are not the future and I am very concerned that a 
large, dangerous and unsightly facility will be left on our pristine coastline in the not too distant 
future when Pembina moves on. 
 
Pembina’s predecessors did not meet the qualifications to get the initial permit and special 
treatment would be a slap in the face to local landowners and all residents. 
 
Please keep us safe and protect the environmental jewel we moved here for by rejecting an 
extensions.  I believe your first duty is to your citizens and not a foreign corporation. Sincerely,  
Diane Tracey, 2337 Commercial Street, North Bend 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


